

St Mary's RC School Newsletter

28.5.2021

http://www.stmarysprimary.durham.sch.uk/

Dates for diary:

Dates for the Diary:

Please see holiday dates on our school website and the Weduc calendar.

Friday 28th May- Summer half term
Monday 7th June- back to school
Tuesday 8th June- Visit from Anne Fine. Don't
forget your books if you want any signing!
Monday 21st June- Make Music Day!
Thursday 15th July- break up for Summer
holidays

Congratulations to our Stars this week!

Robins: Jakob

Larks: Olivia



Swifts: Abigail

Owls: Wojciech

A huge thank you to both Sarah Hickey our amazing school cook and assistant cook Loraine.

This week they have worked incredibly hard; over and above to help promote the 'Éat em to beat em' initiative, in partnership with Taylor Shaw, Children, as a result have tried new vegetables and found they actually like them! So much so, many of our children have gone home and asked parents to add a few vegetables to their weekly shopping lists! Mrs Hickey has spent lots of her own time creating some wonderful food art designs and Loraine, crocheting each of the vegetables!! Now that is real dedication... encouraging our children to make healthy choices and explore new foods. Thank you so much!! What a difference you are both making- we are very lucky!



Tempest Photography

School photographs can be ordered online with FREE delivery to school if they are ordered within 7 days.

www.tempest-orders.co.uk- see your pack for the web access code that takes you directly to your individual photograph

After School Clubs

After half term we are happy to be able to reintroduce more of our after school clubs to further support our working families. Week beginning the 7th June (1st week back) the clubs on offer are:

- Monday: Swankie Sports <u>KS1</u> 3pm-4pm £18 for the half term
- Monday: Film Club- all classes 3pm-5pm £2.50
- Tuesday: Chillout Tuesday- all classes £2.50
- Thursday: Swankie Sports <u>KS2</u> 3.30-4.30pm £18

Parents can use the film and chillout clubs as and when required and school will request payment the following day on Parentpay in the usual way.

Swankie sports needs to be booked for the full half term as places are limited.

Children will not mix across bubbles and will have dedicated sections/ seats in the hall to minimise risks. Costs may be reviewed depending upon uptake and staffing requirements.

WANTED!

Any old photograph/ picture frames... all shapes and sizes, different materials etc. I will pop a box on the drive to just drop them in on a morning/evening. Thank you very much.

Happy Birthday this week to Tomek (7) and Amelia (8) who both celebrate birthdays during half term. Have a wonderful day both of you!